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A special luncheon meeting was held in the annex as scheduled beginning at 12:00 pm with all members 
present.  The primary purpose of the meeting was to discuss the current expense and capital outlay 
2020/21 budget requests.   
 
The County Commissioners gave the school system level funding in both current expense and capital 
outlay for 2020/21.  Due to COVID-19, the Superintendent and the Finance Officer recommended that the 
Board postpone making any decisions on the use of current expense funding until the school system 
receives its State and Federal budgets.  The Board agreed with this recommendation.    
 
Finance Officer Amanda Coldiron then reviewed each of the capital budget requests from principals and 
directors.  After reviewing each individual request, a motion by Mrs. Jones and a second by Mr. McClure 
gave unanimous approval to spending $143,011 in capital projects.  The Board will revisit the remaining 
projects in capital outlay during deliberations on the current expense budget.   
 
Mrs. Eldreth made the motion to adjourn, followed by a second by Vice Chairman Beckworth.  Chairman 
Jones immediately declared the meeting adjourned at 1:00 pm. 


